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IMMEDIATE DISCLOSURE REQUEST FOR PUBLIC RECORDS:  Mayor's Restoral of Mental Health Services 
Cuts to City Budget 
 
July 6, 2013 
 
Kate Howard 
Mayor's Budget Director 
City and County of San Francisco  
One Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, SF  94103  
 
Christine Falvey 
Mayor's Spokesperson 
City and County of San Francisco  
One Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, SF  94103  
 
Dear Ms. Howard and Ms. Falvey, 
 
This is an Immediate Disclosure Request for public records under San Francisco's Sunshine Ordinance, the California 
Public Records Act, Proposition 59, and the Brown Act.  
 
In response to questions raised by Supervisors Malia Cohen and London Breed during the Board of Supervisors June 
18 Bielenson hearing on proposed reductions of services in DPH's FY 13-14 and FY 14-15 budget, Director of Public 
Health Barbara Garcia repeatedly testified to the Board of Supervisors that Mayor Ed Lee had restored "all" of the 
mental health cuts to the City's budget. 
 
Please provide a list showing each — and all — of the mental health services Mayor Lee restored to the City's and 
DPH's budget, the programmatic area involved, the dollar amount the Mayor restored, and on what date the Mayor 
had restored each proposed cut. 
 
As a reminder, this is an Immediate Disclosure Request, and the clock starts clicking. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Patrick Monette-Shaw 
Columnist 
Westside Observer Newspaper  
 


